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March 28, 2025 
 
 
Subject: Price Change Notice  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
At GPI Gutter Products, we constantly work to keep production and other operating costs as low 
as possible. The actions we have taken include better purchasing of raw materials, improving 
production efficiency, and reducing overall expenses. These actions have enabled us to maintain 
consistent and competitive pricing for our 20-year company history, even during periods of high 
inflation and fluctuating metal markets. 
 
Despite our best efforts, metal prices are on the rise primarily due to potential supply chain 
disruptions resulting from new tariffs placed on imported metal.  Other expenses have risen 
significantly, including the prices we pay for packaging, pallets, freight, and insurance.  
 
 
As a result of this continued cost increase, GPI will implement the following price increases on 
selected products, effective May 5, 2025: 
 
8-10% on all Aluminum Gutter Protection and Accessories 
 
4-8% on all Hangers and Outlets 
 
4-6% on all Screen Products  
 
Orders placed on or after May 5th will receive increased pricing.  Customers will be allowed to 
place orders ahead of the increase and will be shipped immediately when the product becomes 
available.  GPI may limit order quantities if they are outside of your normal historical ordering 
pattern. 
 
We will send updated price lists via e-mail to each of you within the next two weeks. Thank you 
for your continued business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Randy Bailey 
 
Randy Bailey 
President 


